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Parents/Guardians,    

 

A conference call was held with representatives from the Governor's Office, the Louisiana Department of 

Education and state superintendents to discuss many aspects of the school food service program. We all 

agreed the feeding program is important; however, we must also consider staff and employee safety. 

 

The Zachary Community School District WILL provide drive-through meal pickup today, Monday, March 

23, 2020, from 9:00 am to 12:00 noon at Zachary High School.   

 
 

Although we know the importance of this feeding program, we must also consider the shortage of adequate 

protective gear and the safety and well-being of our employees. Therefore, our school system will suspend our 

food services after today's "grab and go" until further notice. We appreciate your understanding. 

 

Thank you, 

Zachary Community School District 

 


